
Livingston FC looking for a
new sponsor

For Season 2013/14 Livingston Football Club are in the market
for a new main sponsor

 

Over the years the club has been successful in securing long
term sponsorship deals with Mitsibushi, Motorola, Intelligent
Finance and latterly Fasteq.

 

The opportunity for a new sponsor comes at a very exciting
time in Scottish Football with the distinct possibility of
League re-construction which will enhance the exposure of the
incoming  sponsor  and  add  an  extra  dimension  to  becoming
involved in the future of Livingston Football Club which has a
glowing  reputation  for  the  development  of  young  players
playing an exciting brand of football under the guidance of
Director of Football, John Collins and his coaching team, with
players  gaining  international  recognition  for  their
performances.

 

You could be part of the next exciting chapter of Livingston
Football Club

 

For  full  details  of  the  package  that  is  on  offer  please
contact:-

Charles Burnett Commercial Director
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01506 403343 direct line

email charles.burnett@livingstonfc.co.uk
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